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Volunteerism at CCC

On February 6 and 7, 2020, CCC Sanitary Doctor; Turganbayeva Zhanna, Ecologist Engineer;

Beshakova Aigul, and Sanitary Doctor Karagoishina Dina conducted a series of awareness seminars on

Covid-19 virus to various companies and organizations. The seminars focused on the general concept

and transmission of the virus, its etiology, prevention, and control. The seminars were given to the

staff members of Tesla-Tan LLP, Caspian Medical, Madi Security Agency and the community. The

volunteers reported on the latest epidemiological situation in the world, and provided their audience

with sanitary precautionary measures to prevent the spread of the virus.

Covid-19 Virus Awareness Building – Kazakhstan

 BOTSWANA JOINS THE VOLUNTEERING PROGRAM

School Students Pay a Visit to CCC’s Project in Botswana

On March 12, 2020 CCC received a group of students from St. Mary's English Medium Primary School

in Botswana. The students with the four teachers were given an informative tour of the Mamashia

Water Treatment Plant (WTP) by CCC’s Mechanical Supervisor; Lakbeer Kumar and two other

volunteers. Mr. Kumar briefed the students about CCC’s history and its involvement in engineering

and construction projects in Botswana, and explained to them about the operation of the mechanical

and electrical equipment installed in the WTP and the chamber piping works.

CCC Volunteers:  Lakbeer  Kumar, Pintu Singh and Tek Singh.



CCC volunteers grade the football fields of

Nareseretso Junior and Secondary School in

Gabane, Botswana. Besides the school’s sport

activities, the football fields are also used by

Gabane’s community for various events.

CCC Volunteers: Busdy  Nteda and Tuelo Magola.

CCC Volunteers Grade a School’s Football Fields in Botswana

After a needs assessment visit to Nare Sereto School, CCC’s IT representatives found that the school

was in dire need for the replacement of its worn out furnishing and some of its IT equipment were out

of service.  Located in the village of Gabane in Kweneng District of Botswana, the public school enrolls

720 students and was facing hardware and software failures; thus affecting its smooth operation. CCC

volunteers provided technical assistance to upgrade and repair the computers and printers and CCC

donated 15 swivel chairs.

CCC Volunteers:  Rami Mostafa, Abrahim Ndipange,

Ronald Boiditswe, Samuel Kheru and John Motsamai.

CCC Volunteers Rescue School’s IT Equipment - Botswana



CCC Volunteers: Raju Upadhyay, Thabiso Barongwi, Albert

Maclean and Obakeng Kebabope

CCC Volunteers Help Bokaa Community - Botswana

Between February 3 and February 5, CCC volunteers worked for 3 days to grade and level three

football fields in the village of Bokaa in Botswana. The fields which are used by the Bokaa Community

and Tlaakgame Primary School for various events and games, were recently affected by heavy rains.

The Mayor of Bokaa Village expressed the importance of overhauling the fields to the villagers and

especially for the school which enrolls 890 students and is preparing for a sporting competition in

March.

Due to the spread of the Covid-19 virus, several
volunteering  activities in different Areas have
been postponed.

Stay Safe!

Borrow Pit Rehabilitation in Botswana

Between the 19th and 25th of February, CCC volunteers spent 5 days cleaning up and rehabilitating the

borrow pit (dumping yard) located in Pallaroad village in the Central District of Botswana. The borrow

pit had been used for more than 20 years as a dumping site, causing some environmental issues for the

community. In coordination with the Village Development Committee, CCC mobilized a team of 7

volunteers and equipment to clean it and close it down.

CCC Volunteers:  Raju Upadhyay, Thabiso Barongwi, Thopho Moekejo, Godfrey Ditshwann, Albert Maclean, Obakeng

Kebabope and Kabelo Leshage.


